
 

  

 

20th September 2021 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
 
Please find enclosed a letter and form from Aspens who are the school’s catering company.   

Please follow this link to view the form and if your child has a food allergy or special dietary requirement 

we would request that you print off the form, fill it in and return it to school no later than Friday c8th October 

2021.  

 

The information you provide on this form will help Aspens ensure they understand any allergies and special 

dietary requirement your child has. In the next few days, an updated Allergen Policy will also be available 

on our website for your information. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Sandra Swain  
School Business Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://queensbridge.bham.sch.uk/file/queensbridge/aspens-allergy-form-1.pdf

